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To

FIM, gianni_alioti@cisl.it
FIOM, v.orazzini@fiom.cqil.it
UILM, internazionale@uilm.it

Solidarity to Italian metalworkers

On behalf of the Trade Union Pro from Finland | want to impress the strongest
solidarity for your national wide strike on 20" April 2016.

Pro is committed to struggle for the workers’ rights and Pro’s leadership and
members will stand by you as your members are showing their strong
commitment for better working conditions.

Trade Union Pro

V& (R

Matti Koskinen
Head of International Affairs

Trade Union Pro
Selkédmerenkuja 1 A, P.O.Box 183, FIN-00181 Helsinki
tel.+358 9 172 731, fax +358 9 1727 3330, firstname.surname@proliitto.fi
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